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Important Updates: Whole School  

Friday 28th May   
   

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

I just wanted to give you some updates around staffing changes for September. Several members of staff will 
be leaving us in July.  Miss Nicholson will be taking up a new post at a school in Newcastle whilst Mrs 
Wandless has plans to relocate to France. We have appointed their replacements and look forward to 
welcoming Mrs Turner and Mr Heeney to our teaching staff. 
 

The planned staffing structure for each class will look like this. 
 
 

Class Teachers(s) Teaching Assistant Jumper Colour 

Nursery: Caterpillars Miss Wedgwood Mrs Wilson Orange 

Reception: Butterflies Miss Johnson Mrs Bonham Turquoise 

Year 1 Mrs Atkinson Miss Astles Red 

Year 2 Mrs Stoker / Mrs Callaghan Mrs Knox Purple 

Year 3 Miss Elvin Mrs Wailes Burgundy 

Year 4 Mrs Turner Mr O’Donnell Navy 

Year 5 Mr Heeney Mrs Farrier Grey 

Year 6 Mrs Lynch Mrs Booth Black 

 

SENDCo / Year 6 
 

In amongst all the disruption of the pandemic we have had a number of enforced staffing changes to our 
Special Educational Needs & Disabilities team this past year.  Mrs Kershaw left us in July, then Mrs Davison left 
at Christmas.  Now Mrs Armstrong is unable to return for personal reasons. Mrs Lynch is taking over SEND 
duties for the remainder of the year. To help support her with this extra commitment we are bringing in some 
additional staff to Year 6.  Mrs Lynch will still be the main teacher and your first point of contact.   
 

Our new appointment, Mrs Callaghan will be our permanent SENDCo and Family Liaison Worker from 
September. 
 

As ever, if you have any questions please feel free to contact the office and we will be happy to help. 
 

 

Kind regards, 
Mr W Myers, Headteacher                                                                                                                            
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